SITE INSPECTION REPORT

District Forest Officer, Cuddalore, inspected the proposed area in Karmangudi
Reserve Forest of Cuddalore Forest Division on 01 September 2021 along with
Vridhachalam range field staff and Executive Engineer from TWAD Board department. The
proposed Karmangudi RF area is having degraded forest. The proposed for drinking water
Pipe line. TWAD Board department officials explained that the activities proposed for

necessary for drinking water purpose. Right of Way is also admitted as per the Karmangudi
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RF notification. No tree felling is required for the project.

Cuddalore.




